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Dear Mayor and City Council
I have been a resident of Millar Addition for over 45 years, and was also a down town business owner (Dandy
Lines)
I love this neighborhood which was one of the most desirable in Prince George. However over the past 3 years our
community has seen significant problems coming from Moccasin flats.
-  Increase in crime. Items stolen from my back yard, and people casing yards and hiding in the alleyway beside my
house. That I have found to be very scary
-  Constant Fires causing awful smoke and toxic smell
-  Frequent gunshots
-  Reduced property resale values, as people now do not perceive our neighborhood to be a nice place to live.

I feel it is your responsibility to resolve these problems and help return our neighborhood to the beautiful  healthy
and safe area it used to be

Sincerely
Eldrid Dube

Sent from my iPhone

*redacted

*redacted




